
Results from the March 10, 2023 sampling were received today and show continued improvement in the 
HAA5 levels. These tests were conducted at Town locations as well as several private residences.  The 
levels leaving the East Rd. Pump Station (33.7) are below the MCL and the levels in the tank (47.5) are 
now below the MCL.  Testing levels at the private residences ranged from 42.2 to 46.4, all below the 
MCL.    
  
Below are two graphs that show the levels to date for testing performed at Town sites. 
  
Flushing and sampling will continue to ensure the water quality is continuously improving. 
  
 

  
 

 
 


